The Friends of Fort Trumbull to Explore: Connecticut Women and the Fight for Suffrage during World War I



OUR APOLOGIES

The scheduled speaker for May has had to cancel because of a serious health problem. Fortunately, Nancy Steenburg, President of the New London Historical Society, has agreed to be our substitute speaker.

Nancy, who has been our speaker on two other occasions, can always be counted on for an interesting presentation. She will continue our theme of discussing World War I.

This remains a presentation you won't want to miss.

The meeting will take place on Thursday, May 25, 2017, at the Fort Trumbull Conference Center, 90 Walbach Street, New London, CT at 7 p.m. The public is welcome to attend this free presentation, and new members are always welcome. Come early as seating is limited.